From the MNYS Hunger Committee:

The application process for ELCA World Hunger’s 2025 Domestic Hunger Grants is open! 

ELCA World Hunger Domestic Hunger Grants accompany congregations and their partners throughout the United States and Caribbean as they engage in ministries to address local issues such as food security, housing, job access, human rights, policy change, and more in order to help people break the cycle of hunger and poverty. 
To learn more about eligibility, granting priorities, the application timeline, and how to submit a Letter of Inquiry (LOI) for your ministry, please visit the Domestic Hunger Grants website.  
 
ELCA World Hunger hosted a Zoom webinar on May 2nd which reviewed granting priorities and covered the basics of submitting an LOI. You can access a recording of this webinar via the Domestic Hunger Grant FAQ page.  

Letters of Inquiry must be submitted by Sunday, June 16, 2024!
 

